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These are just some of the highlights of events, achievements and activities that
have taken place in Term 1, despite the restrictions Covid-19 has placed on our
every day running of the school.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank parents, carers, pupils and all
staff at Linwood High School for working so hard to ensure that our young people
could continue to have meaningful learning experiences and return to some
semblance of normality.

Wishing you all a safe and happy Christmas & New Year.

Miss Macartney


